        Paris, 02.07.2007
       Comments on biomass methodology.

      You should be well aware that biomass is not only reserved for « above ground » plants. 
       The recent searchs on microalgae cultivation with a view to be cultivated in open ponds in order to  

       Produce biomass from which oil could be extracted, should be imperatively taken in consideration.

       I have not been able to be registered as an “expert” to be working on your boards, and I do regret it.

       On this subject of microalgae biomass cultivation, the matter is taken seriously, so much that a current

       Study in France is being conducted.

       This project is called “SHAMASH” and is headed by IFREMER – of world fame – and its conclusion 

       are expected at the end of 2008.

      CO2 captation from the microalgae is a well known fact, has been thouroughly studied, and I do not 

      understand why you are leaving this out.
      I understand as well, that you have not yet defined a method to measure the CO2 captation from

      FAME  -  Transesterification method – of used vegetable oil.

     All CO2 purchase contract are based on your methods, but if doesn’t exist, all potential project on 

     Saving CO2 emission – and indeed other GHG’s – cannot be accepted by the local/governamental

     Authorities.

     For example in France all projects based on using biodiesel (issued from transesterification of 

    vegetable oil used or pure or from animal origin), are systematically dismissed because there are no 

    UNFCCC methodology. So the consequences are that fossil carburants are used even more.
    Hoping that this comment will help in anyway.

    I am desesperately trying to make a transesterification project live and running, but I think that this 

   project will soon be dead before being born, because no CO2 contract could be worked out.

   At your disposal to participate in any capacity as a Biocarburant Consultant & specialist  in one of your 

  Board/team.

  Regards

  F.P.LALAZ

EMAIL: flalaz@noos.fr
Tél: 00 33 1 77 11 38 04
